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To: All Parish Presidents, Treasurers 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

Date:  November 2017 

Directive # 8 

               It's hard to believe we are almost in the season of Advent. In the busyness of bazaars, 

Fall Regionals and other various activities, we sometimes forget to enjoy what this year was a 

fabulous Autumn season. Winter will soon be upon us and our lives will be filled with another set 

of activities. Don't forget to take some time to enjoy the beauty of Winter. It can be absolutely 

beautiful in its own way. 

                I enjoyed meeting many of you at our Fall Regional Days. I hope the treasurers' 

activity we did will make your year-end report a little easier. Speaking of year-end reports, the 

annual report survey is out and I am including the page that needs to be submitted to me. 

               In looking over the per capita sheets I receive from National, the London Diocese is 

down 381 members from 2016. I am enclosing these sheets to be discussed at your Presidents' 

meeting. Please take the time to try and recoup some of these lost members. As a whole, the 

province of Ontario is down considerably since 2016. We need to do our part to lessen this 

number.  

                As 2017 draws to a close, many councils make yearly donations to our charities. Please 

make sure I receive them by mid-December so they can be included in this year's donations. You 

also need to send out a year-end financial report to your members. It doesn't need to be long or 

detailed but is required by our Constitution & Bylaws. 

                May our Lord's coming bring hope and peace to you and your family.               

               

Blessings,                                                                       
Mary Lappan 
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THE CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE OF CANADA 

PARISH TREASURER’S ANNUAL SUMMARY REPORT 

FOR THE PERIOD JANUARY 1, 2017 TO DECEMBER 31, 2017 

 COUNCIL: _______________________________ 

 LOCATION:  ______________________________ 

 COUNCIL PRESIDENT:  ______________________ 

 TREASURER:  _____________________________ 

           PHONE NO.  ______________________________  

  

 DONATIONS REPORTED FOR PAST CALENDAR YEAR  $ Totals (omit cents) 

National Voluntary Fund  

Coady International Institute  

Canadian Catholic Organization for Development and Peace  

Catholic Missions in Canada  

Catholic Near East Welfare Association                                      

Euthanasia Prevention Coalition  (until August 18, 2020) 

__________________ 

National Voluntary Fund Sub-total  

Standing Committees  

Spiritual Development  

Organization  

Christian Family Life  

Community Life  

Education and Health  

Communications  

Standing Committees Sub-total  

All Donations  

National Voluntary Fund Sub-total  

Standing Committees Sub-total  

Parish Donations  

  

TOTAL  

Please submit the completed report to:   Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

798 Cedar Island Drive, Kingsville, ON N9Y 3W3 

 cwlmary@gmail.com 

Due Date: January 15, 2018 


